
 

 

 

 

Friday 30th July 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

  

Our annual College Sports Day is this year on Thursday 13th July. All students participating in 

Sports Day will travel down to the FB Fields by bus after P1. Please see the letter from Mr. 

Habin with further details if you son is competing in one of the track and field events on the 

day.  

  

Students not competing in the Sports Day, will be taking part in our alternative House 

Tournament Competition in the morning on the school site. This will involve a number of fun 

and challenging activities, such as Battle Archery, Pétanque and Ultimate Frisbee.  

  

Students will then travel down by bus to FB Fields at either 12.45pm or 1.05pm depending 

on their year group to watch the track events and support their Houses. To allow for this, 

lunchtime will start at 12.20pm. Unfortunately, there will be no access to the Bistro so please 

ensure your son is provided with a packed lunch on the day. 

  

Your son will be dismissed from FB Fields at the conclusion of Sports Day. If you would like 

your son to return to school, please sign up for a return bus using the form attached here by 

no later than Friday, 7th July: https://forms.office.com/e/WRzReCNnJP . If you are 

collecting your son, please do not arrive any earlier than 3.30pm to ease congestion in the 

Car Park. 

  

There will be shade provided at FB fields through the use of gazebos, but can you also 

encourage your son to bring suncream, a hat and a water bottle (access to fill up their water 

bottle will be provided throughout the day) as they will be outside for most of the day in warm 

weather.   

  

Students must arrive at school in their PE Kit for the day (House polo top, white shorts, white 

socks and trainers). 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Ms Kane 

Assistant Head Supercurriculum 
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